
Band Booster Meeting 10/05/2021

Call to Order: Meeting was called to order by April Frost at 6:30 at the Football Field
Those present at the meeting: Dakota Weldon, Cody Higgins, Heather Brown, April Frost, and Leslie Dickinson,
Cheryl Wyatt, Mandy Anderson, and Paul Shimmons.

1.

2. Minutes From Last Meeting
Dakota made a motion to accept the September minutes and Heather seconded it. Motion passed unanimously

3. Correspondence: Paul should have an email to sign in order to receive his bank card.

4. Financial Report:
a. Available balance in savings is $1373.18 with $500 allocated for scholarships
b. Available balance in checking is $5054.60

i. $906.70 has been debited since 9/14/21 which includes:
1. Reimbursement to Dakota for $46.64
2. Palmer's bill for $69.92
3. $420 bill for marching band shoes
4. $20 non profit status report
5. $120 cash withdrawal for concessions
6. $230.14 for concessions supplies

5. Band Director Report:
a. Marching band wrap up potluck will be November 4th at 6 PM - UPDATED DATE OCTOBER 27TH

Turn in uniforms this night
Brass Band of Battle Creek will be holding a Christmas concert on December 11th, we are hoping to take
some students down this year. Possibly will be doing an overnight trip and staying at a hotel in Battle
Creek/Kalamazoo area
We need chaperones for October 13th Midland trip

b.

C.

6. Committees:
a. Fundraising:

i.
ii.
ii.
iv.

Bear Claw trash bags October 25 - November 8 with delivery before Thanksgiving
We are waiting on a call back from Max & Emily's pertaining to the cheesecake fundraiser
Buccil's cards are sold for band camp
We will not be doing the Back to School Music Festival

7. Concessions:
i. 4 more dates are planned that we need workers for - Oct 6, 13, 16, and 18.

8. Old Business:
a. Football Games:

October 15th is senior night at 6:30 - Holly Thrush is in the process of making banners for the
seniors
October 22nd is still tentative

i.

ii.
9. New Business:

a. Concert Season:
i.

b. Meetings:
i.

Trailer:
i.

We will need to order tux shirts soon

We will keep meetings on Tuesday nights

The trailer needs a new jack, Blackbird RV is going to give Don a quote
c.



It will also need to be rewired next summer
We will need to replace the trailer within the next 5 years due to the frame rusting, it's already
been repaired once
We would like to start fundraising and would possibly like to get a larger, aluminum trailer rather
than a steel frame

ii.
ii.

iv.

As always, we are looking for new members to join, meetings are the first Tuesday of the month!

Adjourn: A motion to adjourn was made by Dakota and seconded by Mandy. Meeting adjourned at 6:59
PM

Next Meeting on November 2nd at 6:30 pm in the HS Media Center.

Current Band Booster Officers:
President - April Frost
Vice-President - Beth Twynham
Treasurer - Katie Cook
Secretary - Cody Higgins
FundraisingChair -Dakota Weldon
Concessions Chair - Beth Twynham and April Frost
Uniforms Chair -
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